
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Wednesday 12th June 2024 
                                                                                                                                             

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

As we are nearing a very busy time for our Year 6, I would like to give you some important dates that 
will be coming up towards the end of the year. We would like to celebrate the time that the children 
have spent in Northbrook in a special way and make sure that they have a brilliant end to their time 
here.   
 
As previously outlined, we are looking forward to our exciting end of year trips. These will be running 
from Monday 24th June – Wednesday 26th June and involve a range of activities (on and off site). A 
polite reminder that the two deposits should now have been paid and the final instalment should be 
paid by Friday 14th June. 
  
As in previous years, we will also be aiming to run on an ‘End of Year Performance’. We have 
provisionally booked this date for the Thursday 11th July at Wellfield Academy in their Arts Theatre. 
We will send further details once we are confident the children are comfortable with their parts, and 
we feel they can perform to a high level. 
 

We will be having an individual Year 6 leavers celebration assembly on Friday 12th July, where we will 
celebrate each child and their achievements throughout their time at Northbrook Primary 
Academy. Parents and guardians are invited to attend this assembly in the school hall. 
 
At end the year, we will be having a prom, which will be on Wednesday 17th July, this will give the 
children time to have fun with each other with food, dancing and music. Children are invited to 
“Dress to their best” for the evening and really enjoy celebrating the final week of their time at 
Northbrook.  
 

Lastly, there will be a whole school end of term assembly on the last day of term, Friday 19th July, 
where we will also mark the end of their time with us and celebrate their achievements with the 
whole school. We will be extending an invite to parents to be with us during this event. 
 
We would also like to take the time to remind our parents of the upcoming transition dates which 
are fast approaching with local high schools. These are as follows: 
 
 
Wellfield Academy 

• Thursday 27th June – Children’s visit to Wellfield 

• Thursday 27th June (6pm) - Parents meeting 

• Wednesday 3rd July – Children's visit to Wellfield 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Worden Academy 
 

• Tuesday 2nd July (4.30pm) - New intake evening  

• Wednesday 3rd July – Children's visit to Worden 
 

It will be sad to say goodbye to Year 6, but we want to make sure they can achieve their very best 
academically and become well rounded individuals with fond and everlasting memories of their time 
with us.  
 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  
  

Mr Whalley            Mr Cunniffe                     Mrs Morris  

(Year 6 Teacher)           (Headteacher)       (Assistant Headteacher)  
 

 

 


